
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/3/2022 10:57:22 PM

First name: Marianne

Last name: Krogstad

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I vote No on the proposal. This Lake belongs to the Community of Condon and the entire Swan

Valley. We already are suffering from increased traffic, with few people obeying the speed limit. This poses a

problem to the deer, elk, bears that inhabit this Valley as is. There is no local work force available as is. So

importing people to work at the resort is not going to be appreciated by those of us that live here. Take your plan

and put it elsewhere. It will no doubt increase our property taxes and this is largely a retirement community. We

can not afford any increase in our taxes as is.


